
  
 
 

   
 

ALAMEIN WARD TRAFFIC MEASURES CONSULTATION  
 

REPRESENTATION FORM 

 
The consultation period will be open from 9 am Friday 6 June 2014 until 4.30 pm Friday 27 June 
2014.  
 
Before completing this form please refer to the Guidance Notes. 
 
Your name(s): 
 
Address & Postcode: 
 
Email address:       Telephone: 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Name of road to which this representation refers: 
 
Do you support the proposal: YES or NO 
 
Your comments about the proposals (please continue over page if required): 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This form can be filled in, scanned and emailed to us at jbacon@testvalley.gov.uk  or post to The 

Head of Legal and Democratic Service, Council Offices, Beech Hurst, Weyhill Road, Andover, SP10 

3AJ 

 
The information collected will be processed in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998.  
Information from the forms will be stored on a computer database used solely in connection with the 
ALAMEIN WARD TRAFFIC MEASURES consultation.  Your details and comments will be regarded 
by the Borough of Test Valley and Hampshire County Council to evaluate the merits of the scheme. 
 
As all representations received must be made available for public inspection, they cannot be treated 
as confidential.  They may be posted in full on the Council’s website and will be available, on request, 
for public inspection: only signatures will be redacted. 


